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This letter is written in response to the interest of you and/or your organization in the Ala Wai Canal 
Flood Risk Management Feasibility Study and Integrated Environmental Impact Statement (FEIS), 
undertaken by the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) and the State of Hawaii Department of Land 
and Natural Resources (DLNR).  A recent meeting of the USACE Civil Works Review Board approved 
release of the proposed Chief’s Report for State and Agency Review. The Chief’s Report is to be 
accompanied by the final FEIS.  This letter serves as notification of the availability of the Chief’s Report 
and final FEIS for public review.  An electronic copy of this document is currently available to the public 
at the following location: 

http://www.poh.usace.army.mil/Missions/CivilWorks/CivilWorksProjects/AlaWaiCanal.aspx 

Hard copies of the reports are available for public viewing at the following locations: 

• Hawaii State Library, Kaimuki Regional Library (1041 Koko Head Avenue, Honolulu 96813) 
• Hawaii State Library, Waikiki-Kapahulu Library (400 Kapahulu Avenue, Honolulu 96815) 
• Hawaii State Library, McCully-Moiliili Library (2211 South King Street, Honolulu 96826) 
• Hawaii State Library, Manoa Library (2716 Woodlawn Drive, Honolulu 96822) 

Thank you for your interest in the study.  If you provided written comments during the public review of 
the draft document, your written comments and the response from the study team are included within 
Appendix G of the final FEIS.   

A 30-day State and Agency review period runs May 26 through June 25, 2017.  
 
Comments will be accepted by e-mail at alawaicanalproject@usace.army.mil, or mail (must be 
postmarked by June 25, 2017): 
 

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
Attn: Ala Wai Canal 

CEPOH-PP-C 
Building 230 

Fort Shafter, HI 96858 
 
The final Chief’s Report is anticipated to be issued by August 30, 2017. 
 


